HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING

Draft

July 5, 2018

1:15 P.M.

Present: J. Bohm, T. Healey-Beattie and G. Swain.

NEW BUSINESS;

A check was received from R. Russell for the six new trees in Oak Lawn cemetery.

A visitor, F. Knowles came in looking for the 1941 burial site of a Swain-Knowles. Suggested the Dodge cemetery or to try South Hampton. Also suggested looking in the obituaries of local news papers from that year.

Meeting adjourned at 1.30 P.M.

Next meeting September, 6, 2018

Respectfully submitted

Georgianna Swain Secretary